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SUMMIT ROAD PROTECTION 
AUTHORITY

NOTICE OF MEETING

There will be a meeting of the Summit Road Protection 
Authority on Monday 25 May 2015 immediately 
following a meeting of the Summit Road Advisory 
Committee.  The meeting of the Advisory Committee will 
commence at 5.30pm.

These meetings will be held at Beckenham Service 
Centre, 66 Colombo Street. 

Interested members of the public are most welcome 
to attend.
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